



CLASS: 320-17/20-01/14 REFNO: 443-01-12-01/2-20-1

Zagreb, 5 June 2020

TO: National Plant Protection Organisations

Dear Colleagues

We would like to inform you that with efect from 1 July 2020 phytosanitary certificates and phytosanitary certificates for re-export issued by the NPPO of the Republic of Croatia will be re-branded by featuring the Croatian national coat of arms and the flag of the European Union in multicolor printing in the unnumbered field of each form.

Please note that we determined a transition period, until 31 October 2020, during which you may still receive as valid phytosanitary certificates issued on the previous forms.

We kindly ask you to forward this information to all concerned officers in your country.

If you have any questions about this please do not hesitate to contact the Phytosanitary Inspection Service of the State Inspectorate of the Republic of Croatia at the following e-mail address: fitosanitarna.inspekcija@dirh.hr.

We are enclosing scanned specimens of the new phytosanitary certificate (original and copy) and phytosanitary certificate for re-export (original).

Thank you for your kind cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Chief State Inspector

Andrija Mikulić, Ph. D.

Enclosure (1)